
Press Release 

Share your Housing Preferences, Concerns and Insights by 

Completing a Housing Needs Survey 

 

Are you moving to a new home in the next five years or entering the housing market 

soon in Sauk County? Have you been looking for a home without success? Many 

Wisconsin communities are struggling to find the right balance of housing for their 

residents. To better understand the housing needs and the preferred housing 

preferences for current and potential residents, Sauk County Development Corporation 

(SCDC) along with Sauk County and six partner communities are seeking housing input 

from residents and those working in the County.  

SCDC contracted with Vierbicher, a Planning and Engineering Firm, to complete a 

Housing Study and Needs Assessment. The Study is expected to be complete by August 

2018. To kick-off the Study, we are asking for community input. SCDC, Sauk County and 

the six partner communities request that residents and those working in Sauk County 

complete the housing needs/questionnaire found at this link 

https://scdchousingstudy.questionpro.com/ 

If you prefer a hard copy, please contact your Village Hall, City Hall, or the Sauk County 

Clerk’s Office. If you have any questions about the Study and the Planning Process, 

please contact Katherine Westaby, AICP, Vierbicher at kwes@vierbicher.com or 608-

821-3976.  

The final housing study will contain recommendations and an action strategy that can 

guide Sauk County, SCDC, and partner communities in future investment decisions and 

provide a roadmap for catalyzing public and private initiatives into the future.  

 

Partner communities include: 

 Sauk County 

 Baraboo, City of 

 Prairie du Sac, Village of 

 Reedsburg, City of 

 Sauk City, Village of 

 Spring Green, Village of 

 West Baraboo, Village of 
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